
LEGAL NOTICE
MILLVILLE ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT

TAKE NOTICE that the regularly scheduled meeting of the City of Millville Zoning
Board of Adjustment on the 2nd day of April 2020 at 6:30 PM, has been postpone due to
State closures, and will proceed for the May 7th Zoning Board meeting as long as public
gathering restrictions have lifted and government business resumes as normal by that
time.   to the health concerns with social gathering restrictions.

Samantha Silvers,
Zoning Board of Adjustment




